The Episcopal Diocese of Maine


Request for Childcare Subsidy



Parents/primary caregivers who have children 10 and under and who are required to attend Diocesan Convention (e.g., clergy, lay delegates) will be eligible for a childcare subsidy. The maximum amount for each child is $50. The deadline for submission is Nov. 30, 2024.

	Total Amount Requested from Diocese
	$



Please attach/include a receipt or invoice marked paid from the childcare provider for the care provided on Nov. 16, 2024.

Check payable to and address: 
	Payable to
	

	Mailing Address
	

	City, State, ZIP 
	
	
	



Return this form to Sherri Quint via email or post to:
The Episcopal Diocese of Maine, PO Box 4036, Portland, ME 04101

